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Reply to an OET Inquiry Response  

Currently Display Inquiry Tracking Number: 411258  

 

Contact Information: 

Customer First Name: Eric 
Customer Last Name: Jen 
Telephone Number:  15612890214 
Extension:  
E-mail Address:  eric.jen@openpeak.com 

Address: 
Line 1: N/A 
Line 2:
P.O. Box:
City: N/A 
State:
Zip Code:
Country: 

Inquiry Details: 
First Inquiry Category:  Radio Service Rules 
Second Inquiry Category:  Part 15 Intentional Radiators 
Third Inquiry Category:  Spread Spectrum devices 

 
Is it a mandatory requirement to include the FCC 15.19(a)(3) statement (below) included in the device label or the 
manufacturer can op to include this statement in the user's manual only?  Apple doesn't have this statement on the 
iPad or iPhone devices and we would like to follow the same rules.  
 
"This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to the following two conditions: (1) this 
device may not cause harmful interference, and (2) this device must accept any interference received, including 
interference that may cause undesired operation." 

Response(s): 
 
--OET response sent on Mar 15 2011 4:25PM-- 

The Apple i-phone device is tested to multiple rule parts as an unintentional radiator under part 15B Class B 
personal computers and peripherals and transmitters under Parts 22, 24 and Part 15.247. They certified the 
transmitters and used the DOC procedure for  part 15B. This has a labeling requirement to include  the FCC ID for 
the certification procedure and a FCC logo for the DOC procedure. 

If your device is certified and also uses the DOC procedure you can also do the same as Apple.  

If you device is only verified see 15.19 (5) which permits ?When the device is so small or for such use that it is not 
practicable to place the statement specified under paragraph (a) of this section on it, the information required by 
this paragraph shall be placed in a prominent location in the instruction manual or pamphlet supplied to the user 
or, alternatively, shall be placed on the container in which the device is marketed. However, the FCC identifier or 
the unique identifier, as appropriate, must be displayed on the device.? 

  

 

Enter any additional comments below:  
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Proceed Clear

Last Reviewed/Updated on 06/19/2009

Please send any comments or suggestions for this site to OET Systems Support 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
More FCC Contact Information... 

Phone: 888-CALL-FCC (225-5322)
TTY: 888-TELL-FCC (835-5322)
Fax:  202-418-0232

E-mail:  fccinfo@fcc.gov
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